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COURSE:
BROOKSIDE COUNTRY CLUB

HOST:

TED ZABRENSKI

DATE:

SEPTEMBER 13, 1993

LUNCH:
12:00 NOON
GOLF:

BUFFET

1:15PM SHOTGUN

COST OF CARTS - $12.00
SHOWER FACILITIES AVAILABLE

There will be a CPGCSA Board Meeting at 10:30 AM.

HOST SUPERINTENDENT PROFILE:

Ted has been the Superintendent at Brookside
Country Club since 1982. Prior to being the
superintendent he was the Assistant Superin-
tendent as well as being a grounds person at
Brookside. Ted is a 1982 Penn State University
Turf Management graduate. He is married to
Missy and has two dogs, Jake and Caesar (1st
and 2nd Assistants).

COURSE PROFILE:

Brookside Country Club was founded in 1916
and was originally a 9 hole course. It was ex-
panded to 18 holes in 1956. An automatic irriga-
tion system was installed in 1990. Brookside
Couniry Club is a private club with 325 mem-
bers, 180 of which are golfers and 145 are social.
The average 18 hole round is played in under 3-
1/2 hours.



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

It's the middle of August now and thankfully mother nature had a change of heart
concerning the weather. We have just started over-seeding with rye grass today,
thatis usually a sign that the weather is headed the other way and things are down
hill on route to that glorious fall weather.

This summer has again taught us that hard valuable lesson. You can’t get away
with taking an){-lthing for granted, especially when it comes to dealing with mother
nature. You think every year that has gone by you get just that much more
comfortable with your job, the environment, or the people around you, then as
usual just like every other time, we have a summer like this one and just like those
timesinthe gast itblows upin your face. Iknow superintendents thathave oneand
two year ol %‘reens that nobody would have suspected any sort of problem with
and just like that they develop problems with summer patch and they’re dead. I
know superintendents that have unlimited budgets and due to the type of weather
that was experienced have had any number of problems. It doesn’t matter who you
are or where you might be located or the money you have to spend, when dealin
with mother nature she has the upper hand and nobody can take her for granted.
Maybe this time we can say we learned something but somehow I think at some
future time when we let our guard down she’ll win again.

I'd like to take the time to thank Tony Goodley for hosting the August meeting (a
meeting nobody wants), the golf course looked fantastic.

Hope to see you at Brookside.
Sincerely,

David Rafferty
President, CPGCSA

IDLE THOUGHTS FROM THE EDITOR.....

It goes without saying that this has been a tough year - probably one that we all
will remember for a Iong time. In retros%ect, after picking up the August issue of
Golf Course Management, this summer has not been all that bad.

The Board of Directors of the CPGCSA feel that we can help the flood victims in
the Mid West, even if it is in a small way. The money collected from the 50/50
drawing at this months meeting will be sent to the Red Cross in our name. Also
anyone wishing to add additional donations may do so just by bringing it to the
lunch meeting. It might only be a drop in the bucket, but every little bit counts.
Look around your office desk for loose change, or ask the officials at the club to help
out. Our tough months are just about over, our colleagues to the west have many
of them to go.

Hope to see you at Brookside!

Jim
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DIRECTIONS TO BROOKSIDE COUNTRY CLUB

Prospect & Adams Street
Pottstown, PA 19464
(215) 326-7069

Take Pennsylvania Turnpike East to Morgantown Exif. Turn left at end of ramﬁ to Route 23. Turn left
onto Route 23 East. Follow Route 23 to Route 100 North (left hand turn). Follow Route 100 North to State
Street—turn right. (This will be the fourth trafficlight). Go to first trafficlight and turn left onto Wilson
Street. Follow Wilson Street to fourth trafficlight. Turnleftonto Adams Street. Club entranceis 500 yards

on right side.

From King of Prussia Area: From Route 202 take Route 422 West (Pass all exits for Oaks, Collegeville,
Royersford, Limerick and Sanatoga). Take Armand Hammer Exit (hospital exit). Off exit ramp, turn
ri ﬁt. Go through first light. At second liﬁht (High Street - Hospital on right) cross over High Street to

ilson Street. \geer right.” Continue until third stop sign. Turn left on North Keim Street. One block later
at stop sign, turn right onto Jackson Street. The Golf Course is on the right side. Go down the hill to the
light and turn right onto North Adams Street. The Club entrance is the first road on the right.

* Do not use the Service Entrance on Jackson Street — you will have to turn back.

From South: Take Route 100 North to Route 422 Junction. Go East on 422 to the Armand Hammer Exit.
Proceed as above.

From East: Take Route 422 West to Armond Hammer Exit and proceed as above.

HAS ANYONE SEEN MY HUSBAND ?2?

It’s been another one of those golf seasons —so similar yet so different from years past. Late nights, early
mornings, no sleep, little sleep, late meals, no meals, drought, floods, wilt, disease, insects, and shall I go
on?? Who else would understand this scenario other than a Golf Course Superintendent and of course
his wife.

Through all of this, I must concede there is no place more peaceful and beautiful than a golf course. After
seven years of marriage to the “business”, I am still in awe of how, through all the elements, you guys
keep your courses so amazingly manicured. It takes a motivated, dedicated, and exiremely flexible
person to be a superintendent and you all should be proud of yourselves and the work you do. You
provide the ultimate grounds for relaxation, sportsmanship,. wildlife, floral and plant exhibitions, and
oh yeah, GOLF. Where else can you find all of this?

Anyway, keep up the great work, it really does get noticed!!! By the way, if you see Jeff please tell him
to come home because it’s vacation time and he has really earned it.

Please relax and enjoy the rest of your summer!

Wanda



MEMBERSHIP NEWS
MEL LEAVER,
MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN

At the present time we are unable to accept any
AF members due to the percentages of our
membership categories according to our by-
laws. We will continue to accept applications for
this classification to be put on a waiting list.

Please contact Wanda if you have not yet re-
ceived your nametag,.

If you know of anyone who is interested in
membership into the organization or has ques-
tions on the status of their application, please
have them contact Mel at (215) 966-2354.

GOLF NEWS
JOHN DOUGHERTY,
GOLF CHAIRMAN

The golf tournament at Brookside Country
Club on September 13, 1993 will be the Associa-
tion Championship tournament.

The October tournament will be Blind Part-
ners.

ALLIED NEWS
Dear Allied Member:

1 was recently contacted by Mr. Stephen Runkle
of DER Division of Water Planning and Alloca-
tion. Based on the working relationship we have
developed from working with DER in the past
they wanted to inform us that they would once
again be doing surveys for water usage on golf
courses state wide. This was done five years ago,
butin an effort to keep this information current it
is being done once again. Please be honest as to
your usage, this could be a very valuable tool to
usin the future especially if we arerationed as we
were in 1991. These forms should be mailed
sometime in September. Please fill them outand
return them.

Thank you.

Dave Raffer
President, Allied GCSP

CPGCSA
BOARD NEWS

President Rafferty called the meeting to order
at 450 PM. Tony Goodley was thanked for
pllioviding a great day of golf and enjoyment for
all.

Sam Snyder gave the treasurers report,
$17,302.70 income, %8640.88 expenses for a bal-
ance of $8661.88. Secretary Snyder also reported
that a membership roster will soon be printed
and distributed to the membership.

Guests were introduced.

Dr. Kevin Mathias was introduced and pre-
sented information on insect phenology. Dr.
Mathias also passed outa hand outlisting degree
day information and equipment available to
measure degree day data. Dr. Mathias noted that
50 degrees is the base temperature for turf insect
forecasting.

President Rafferty informed the membership
of the October annual elections to be held at
Hershey Country Club. He encouraged mem-
bers to run for the board of directors and told an
interested parties to get in touch with the nomi-
nating committee chaired by Tony Goodley.

President Rafferty also noted the DER con-
tacts on the nutrient management and water
survey issues as noted in the Board of Director
minutes. He also informed the membership of
the 50/50 donation at the September meeting
and the acceptance of ersonaﬁ) contributions to
?e scei'nt through CPGCS5A to the Mid-West flood

und.

Ken Pepple passed out the golf prizes and the
50/50 winners were selected.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM.

SPEAKER PROFILE
KEN PEPPLE,
EDUCATIONAL CHAIRMAN

Our speaker for Se{)tember will be Ritchie
Valentine. His topic will be “Yesterday, Today,
and Tomorrow”.

Ritchie was the former superintendent of
Merion Golf Club and is presently the owner of
“Valentine Golf Associates Inc.” consultants, etc.
Heattended Penn State and Rutgers asan A%ron—
omy major and studied business at Pierce Busi-
ness school. Ritchie retired in 1989 and is a Golf
Course Supertendent Emeritus for Life.

Ritchie’s hobbies include fishing, music,
hunting and golf.




CENTRAL PA GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION
MEETING NOTICE: .

Date: Monday, October 12, 1993 Location: Hershey Country Club
Lunch: 1:00 AM-? (On yoﬁr own) Host: Mike Yenny o
Cocktails: 5:00-6:00 PM (Coat & Tie) Golf: 12:00 PM Shotgun
Dinner: $30.00 (Coat & Tie) | Cart -$12.72 (Mandatory)

Showers: yes
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MEETING RESERVATION AND DINNER POLICY

All dinners are prepaid and depending on the club, lunch and golf may also be included in the
prepaid cost. : :

All fees due for meeting must be mailed in time to reach the return address by the reservation
deadline. If uncertain of your reservation, call Wanda to confirm.

MONTHLY MEETINGS ARE PREPAID REGISTRATION ONLY - NO EXCEPTIONS.

You may cancel up to 48 hours prior to the meeting and receive a full refund by contacting Wanda
Fry at (717) 274-6004. (not the host or hosting course). - R

Itis in the bylaws of the CPGCSA, that monthly meetings are for members only. Exceptions are
made at the discretion of the hosting Superintendent.

********ﬁ******&***#**********ﬁ*******************************************ﬁ********ﬁ******ﬁ*******

HERSHEY COUNTRY CLUB - RESERVATION FORM:

Name: Course/Company:

Address:

Member Handicap:____ (NO GUESTS AT THIS MEETING)
Meals Only - $30.00 Meals/ Colf - $42.72_

DEADLINE: OCTOBER 5, 1993
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: CPGCSA
MAIL TO: WANDA S. FRY, P. O. BOX 1420, LEBANON, PA 17042



SPECIALIZED IRRIGATION EQUIPMENT

JERRY PURCELL
Certified Imigation Deslgner
375 Basin Road 609-561-1777
P.O. Box 752 1-800-524-0805
Fax 600-561-0405

Hammonton, N.J. 08037

AER-CORE.,inc.

Custom Turf Aeration

Verti-Drain, Hydroject and Fairway Core Aeration

BOB EICHERT
215-367-6613

BILL RAHLING
215-458-(0890

HOME (215) 3681-2504
OFFICE (800} 338-1466
OFFICE (717) 646-1533

FAX (717) 848-5840

o

PAR-MAR CARS, INC.

USED GOLF CARS & TURF EQUIPMENT
TURF SUPPLIES

BOX 68
1 KUKENBUCHER ROAD
LONG POND, PA 18334

PARKER R. BIERY
MARK B. BIERY

The Scotts Company
and Subsidiaries

Paul Wickey

Technical Representative

Prolurf.

Tha O.M. Scoit & Sons Company
Professional Business Group

23 Big Homn Avenue
Mechanicsburg, PA 17055

Tel: 717/697-1013

umLADELPH:A TURF COMPANY
4049 LANDISVILLE ROAD, BCX 865
DOYLESTOWN, PA 189071-0865
TURF & IRRIGATION EQUIPMENT
PUMP STATIONS & IRRIGATION DESIGN

FAX #
215-345-8132

215-345-7200

%)
prolawn..
Don Hollinger

Sales Representative

858 Mt. Joy Rd.
Manheim, PA 17545
717-664-4204

Car 717-840-4286
Fax 717-664-4207

PRO-LAWN PRODUCTS, INC.
P.O. Box 4908
Syracuse, NY 13221

GREG BORZOK

Lawn and Golf Supply Co., Inc.

Specialists In Equipment And Supplies
For Maintenance Of Turf

647 Nutt Rd., P.O. Box 447
Phoenixville, Pa, 19460

Phone: 215-933-5801
Fax: 215-933-8890

Sterilized
Top Dressing

1-800-899-S0Q1L (7645)
Egypt Farms top dressing is formulated especially for your area to
specifications recommended by leading universities and testing
laboratories.
s Computerized hlending of soil mixtures.
+ Custom on-site soll blending and testing with a partable

computerized blender.
- » Bunker Sands s AQUA-AID® » Canadian Sphagnum Peat




ANNUAL MEETING

The October Meeting at Hershey Country Club
will be the annual meeting with election of offi-
cers and directors for the 1994 meeting year.
Listed below are the nominees compiled by the
Nominating Committee.

President:
Tony Goodley, CGCS, Heritage Hills Golf
Resort

Vice President:
Sam Snyder, CGCS, Colonial Country Club

Secretary/Treasurer:
Ken Pepple, Wyncote Golf Club

Directors:

John Gehman, Butter Valley Golf Port

Matt Shaffer, Hershey Country Club

Mark Hendrixson, Conestoga Country
Club

Ken McFadden, Wyncote Golf Club

H. Jim Lolfe, CGCS, Bentcreek Country
Club

Nominations may also be made from the floor by
a Voting Member in good standing at the annual
meeting.

WORTH MENTIONING

* Anyone with ideas for a fall social gathering or
get together (Hershey Bears Game, Penn Na-
tional Race Track, Atlantic City Bus Trip, etc.),
please contact Jeff Edwards or a board member.

* Meeting dates are available for next year.
Contact Tony Goodley at (717) 755-1919 if you
are interested in hosting a CPGCSA meeting.

* Please contact Wanda if there is a change in
your address or employment so she can keep our
roster and mailing list current.

* Wanda will be on vacation from September 6-
12. Any cancellations for the September meetin
at Brookside can be made by calling Te
Zabrenski at (215) 326-7069. (Remember the 48
hour cancellation policy will still be in effect)

COUNRYICLUB

TURF PRODUCTS

Premium Quality Homogeneous Fertilizers
and Chemical Control Products .
for Professional Turf

Contact your [ocal distributor or call 800-233-0628
The Better Choice for Better Turf.

(IGCS)

GOLF CART SERVICES, INC.

717-624-2900
FAX * 717-624-7661

4425 York Road
New Oxford, PA 17350

* Turf and
0 on Horticultural
FATh: 7 1INC.,
THE "GREEN INDUSTRY" SUPPLIER

MEETING THE NEEDS OF GOLF COURSES
ARBORISTS, LAWN CARE APPLICATCRS, ETC.

Pesticides
¢ Iertilizers
¢ Seed & Mulch

THEODORE C. HUHN 2819 Blue Ball Road
Sales Representative Elkton, MDD 21921
(800) 945-9894
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It always takes at least five holes to notice thata
club is missing.

Hazards attract; fairways repel.

It's as easy to lower your handicap as if is to
reduce your hat size.

Never try to keep more than 300 separate
thoughts in your mind during your swing,.

The ball always lands where the pin was yester-
day.
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GCSAA NEWS - from GCSAA Newsline,
1421 Research Park, Lawrence, KS 66049-385%9

AUSTIN BECKONS
GCSAA COMPETITORS

Austin, Texas, is ready to serve as host city for
the 1994 GCSAA Golf Championship, to be held
Jan. 31- Feb. 1.

Located near the geo%:'aphic center of the
" state, Austinis situated on the eastern edge of the
Hill Country, a 32,000-square-mile area of lime-
stone hills forested with oak, cedar, and mes-
quite.

An abundance of lakes and naturally fed
springs dot the area, creating a pleasant surprise
for first-time visitors who envision Texas as flat,
dry and dusty.

Headquarters Hotel
The Hyatt Regency Austin on Town Lake, the
tournament headquarters hotel, has extended a
special $72 room rate to tournament participants.
ournament registration and all tournament
functions will be held at the Hyatt Regency.
Overlooking the scenic Colorago River/
Town Lake in downtown Austin, the hotel is
convenient to numerous area atfractions — in-
‘cluding the famous Sixth Street entertainment
district. Sixth Street’s bars, restaurants and
nightclubs feature some of the best live entertain-
ment found anywhere.

The Golf Courses
Asfor the golf, the area’s geography has allowed
for the creation of a large and varied collection of
outstanding golf courses. The four courses se-
lected for the 1994 tournament magnificently
capture the natural beauty of the land—and
provide an honest test of your game.

First on the list is Austin Country Club, a
spectacular Pete Dye layout that stretches to
6,822 yards and features two contrasting styles.

A portion of the front nine is reminiscent of a
links style course, with tall native grasses and

ently rolling terrain. Three holes border the
olorado River.

The rest of the course was routed through the
heavily wooded hillsides, placing a premium on
accuracy and club selection.

Bill Hanna is superintendent at Austin Coun-
try Club. .

(Note: Austin CC is the home of Harvey Pen-
ick, the le%gnda golf teacher whose recent in-
struction book, Harvey Penick’s Little Red Book,
has become a best seller. Penick’s son Tinsley has
succeeded him as head professional, although

the elder Penick can frequently be seen giving
instruction on the driving range.)
Our second course is located at Barton Creek

- Conference Resort and Country Club. GCSAA

competitors will play one of the two Barton
Creek Courses, the Crenshaw/Coore course.

The design team of Ben Crenshaw and Bill
Coore let the natural elevation changes and roll-
ing terrain provide the challenge—and plenty of
it—on this layout.

Besides providing dramatic scenery, the
course is also refreshingly strategic in nature.
There is nothing artificial about this course.

Dale Miller was recently named head superin-
tendent at Barton Creek, replacing Tim Long,
who has accepted another position with the
company.

The third course in the 1994 lineup is Circle C
Go}l\f Club, designed by noted architect Jay Mor-
rish.

The course, which opened in 1992, is routed
through a heavy thicket of native oak and cedar
trees, placin% apremiumon shot placement. This
is particularly important is setting up approach
shots to the large, well-protected greens.

Although Circle C doesn’t feature elevation
chancﬁes as drastic as some area courses, it is
1c~1ap§ y earning respect for its challenge and

esign.

N%att Linscott is superintendent at Circle C.

The final host course for the 1994 Champion-
shigs is The Hills of Lakeway.

- The course was designe(ir by Jack Nicklaus,
who was heard to say on his first visit to the site
thatit was “one of the finest pieces of naturalland
on which to build a golf course that I have ever
seen.” He did not disappoint.

Nine-thousand-year-old Hurst Creek mean-
ders through the heavily wooded and rolling
terrain, coming into plaiy on 13 holes.

The result is some of the most beautiful and
challenging golf to be found anywhere.

Greg Hinton is superintendent at the Hills of
Lakeway.

Entry Information
Details about registering for the tournament will
be included in the Early Bird brochure, which is
scheduled to be mailed to members on Aug. 1.
The September issue of Golf Course Manage-
ment magazine will feature a more in-depth look
at the golf courses and the headquarters hotel.
ontact the membership department at
(913)832-4480 0r (800)472-7878 for more informa-
tion.




#INOR-AM.

Shaun M. Barry NOR-AM Chemical Company
Sales Representative

1133 Somerset Street
Specialty Products Division Somerset, New Jersey 08873

{308) 846-8173

A Schering Berlin Company

Blue Ridge Peat Farms

Eugene Evans

R.R. 1, Box 292A
White Haven, PA 18661 (717) 443-9596

Farm & Golf Course Supply

Bennett Wartman

7709-7725 Ridge Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19128 (215) 483-5000

Stull Equipment Company

Danny Davis
Jeff Shoemaker

420 East Windsor Road
Pottstown, PA 19464 (215) 495-7441

Py A Nothing Runs Like A Deere

TOM STAGER
JEFF PATTERSON

FINCH TURF EQUIPMENT, INC.

Westminster, MD 21157 (301} B78-2211 Baitimore
Telford, PA 19454 800 -78 DEERE

JUST A REMINDER --

BENTGRASS SOD

2387 Cornwall Road
(Next to Blue Bird Inn)

KARL 8. KARINCH Home: (717) 273-0574
301 SeriNG ST. (RURAL) Work: (717) 865-2191
LEparoNn, Pa. 17042 Bouk Birn: (717) 272-9068

Should you need to fax information to Wanda, the number is the same as her home
telephone number (717) 274-6004. If the answering machine picks up, be sure to let
it run through the recorded message, then the fax will automatically turn on.

If you have any accomplishments or things you have done that could benefit other
members, please be sure to get the information to Wanda or Jim Jones.

Wanda Fry - P. O. Box 1420

Lebanon, PA 17042

Jim Jones - . O.Box 108

Quentin, PA 17083
FAX (717)273-0108
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